
SELECTMEN’S MEETING – November 1, 2010 
 
Present:    Richard Bielefield, John J. Strasser, Jennifer Gaudette 

       

Guests:     Nick DeMayo 

 

Correspondence was read and acted upon.  

 

The Selectmen’s Office will be closed on November 11, 2010 in observance of the Veterans’ Day 

Holiday.  The Selectmen’s Office will also be closed on November 18
th
 for the Local Government 

Conference and will also be closed on November 25
th
 in observance of Thanksgiving. 

 

WOODY MILLER asked the Selectmen’s Office to notify the Sugar Hill Planning Board that he 

was withdrawing his application for subdivision on the Turtle Ridge property on Streeter Pond 

Road. 

 

The Selectmen will meet with the Northern Pass Project at 5:30 PM next week. 

 

The Selectmen approved a driveway permit for Guy & Pamela Trag.  Map 203, Lot 28.1 

 

The board was notified that the earliest date to set the tax rate will be November 22, 2010. 

 

MR. BIELEFIELD made a motion AT 6:15 PM to move to non-public session to discuss legal 

opinion from the Attorney Fulton, seconded by MR. STRASSER. 

 

MR. BIELEFIELD made a motion to accept the minutes of October 25, 2010, seconded by MR. 

STRASSER.  The motion was approved unanimously. 

 

MR. STRASSER made a motion to seal the minutes of the non public session and adjourn the 

meeting at 6:30 PM, seconded by MR. BIELEFIELD.  The next regular scheduled meeting will 

be on Monday, November 8, 2010 at the Carolina Crapo Building at 6:00PM. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Jennifer P. Gaudette  

Administrative Assistant 

 

 
 

 

 


